11/01/2005 12:16

Please send completed form to: City of Rochester Hills, Clerk's Office. 1000 Rochester Hills Drive. Rochester Hills, MI 48309 or FAX (248) 656-4744
THIS INFORMATION WILL BE KEPT ON FILE IN THE CLERK'S OFFICE AND IS NOT CONFIDENTIAL. THE MAYOR, CITY
COUNCIL AND OTHER APPROPRIATE PERSONNEL REVIEW QUESTIONNAIRES AS VACANCIES OR OPENINGS OCCUR ON THE
VARIOUS BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS.

2593 S Christian Hills Dr Rochester Hills, MI 48309

Rochester Hills City Council 1000 Rochester Hills Drive Rochester Hills, MI 48309-3033

Dear Rochester Hills City Council members,

Subject: Green Space Advisory Board application

Please consider my application for membership on the new Green Space Advisory Board for Rochester Hills. I believe that all people have a community service obligation, and by donating our time & energy we can have a lasting and positive impact on our community.

My most recent public service was as the chairperson of the Education & Outreach Committee for the Green Space Yes! millage campaign. My major responsibility in that role was to help organize our volunteer organization and to provide frequent communications with our supporters regarding campaign plans & volunteer needs.

Since many people looked up to me for leadership and information during the GSY campaign, I now feel that I have an obligation to make sure the funds raised by this millage are used effectively and responsibly.

I place a high value on the parks and green space in the city of Rochester Hills and these recreation features were a significant factor in my decision to purchase a home in Rochester Hills in 2002 versus other nearby communities.

For the past 3 years I have also been an active volunteer with the Friends of the Clinton River Trail and University Presbyterian Church.

I also believe that my 25 years of business experience with Delphi and an educational background including an MBA degree and Project Management Professional certification would contribute to the success of the work done by the Green Space Advisory board.

Respectfully, Tim Gauthier

y wi

